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MODERN SLAVERY STATEMENT 
Slavery still exists and we refuse to ignore it.  In the UK, certain commercial 
organisations must publish an annual statement setting out the steps they take 
to prevent modern slavery in their business and their supply chains. This is a 
requirement under Section 54 (Transparency in Supply Chains) of the Modern 
Slavery Act 2015. 

As an SME, Bulien have no such legal requirement.   

However, we feel obliged to state our own commitment to ending modern 
slavery in all its forms, in all parts of our own organisation and supply chain.  
Links to the modern slavery statements of our supply chain can be seen below: 

Alteryx     

https://cdn.alteryx.com/-/media/project/alteryx/files/alteryx-modern-slavery-act-
transparency-statement-2021.pdf?rev=1591980d0dc64b6a96e4be128c5e00df 

DataRobot    

https://datarobot.com 

Amazon Web Services   

https://s3.eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/nmcn/uploads/2021/01/nmcn-Modern-Slavery-
Statement-2021.pdf 

Microsoft    

https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/about/regulatory-reporting/ 

Qlik     

https://www.qlik.com/us/legal/uk-compliance 

Snowflake    

https://www.snowflake.com/legal/anti-human-trafficking-policy/ 

 

Signed, 

 
David Westwood, Partner, Bulien LLP, May 2025 

  


